
WANT TO
GOLF?

UNDERWRITER $2,000

Four player spots plus two
golf carts
Company banner hung at
our event
Logo on all printed
materials 
Logo featured on CAPSC's
website
Recognition on our
flourishing social media
accounts
Logo in Annual Report  

GOLF CART 
SPONSOR

$1,000

Two player spots plus a
golf cart
Signage in all carts with
company logo
Recognition on our
flourishing social media
accounts 
Logo on CAPSC's website

CAPSC 
CLASSIC

S P O N S O R S H I P

FOOD & FUN!

LUNCH
SPONSOR $1,000

Logo at luncheon area
Recognition on social media 
Logo on CAPSC's website

SWAG SPONSOR $500
Logo on promotional
materials given to all golfers
Recognition on social media

ON THE
COURSE

HOLE-IN-ONE
SPONSOR

$500

Your logo on the course at the
hole-in-one game. 

SEPTEMBER 18, 2023

CONTACT:
Melissa Spil, 

Chief Advancement Officer 
mspil@straffordcap.org

COCHECHO
COUNTRY CLUB,

DOVER NH 

READY TO SPONSOR THIS ANNUAL EVENT? 
MAIL A CHECK TO 577 CENTRAL AVE, SUITE 10, DOVER NH 03820 

OR PAY ONLINE AT STRAFFORDCAP.ORG/CAPSC-CLASSIC.

FOR YOUR RECORDS: CAPSC TAX ID # 02-0268636

BREAKFAST
SPONSOR $500

Logo at breakfast area

GRILL SPONSOR $250
Logo at grill where golfers
grab a bite while playing

$250BEVERAGE CART
SPONSOR

Logo on all beverage carts

SCORECARD
SPONSOR $750

Your logo on golfer scorecards

AIR CANNON
SPONSOR

$500

Company signage at our
exciting air cannon game!

SOLD OUT!

PUTTING GREEN
SPONSOR

Your company logo on the
course at the putting green.

$250

SOLD OUT!

HOLE
SPONSOR

$250

Your logo displayed at a hole
on the course.

RAFFLE 
SPONSOR $1,000

Exclusive logo displayed at
the raffle area
Logo on CAPSC's website
Recognition on social media 
Logo in Annual Report

SOLD OUT!

SOLD OUT!

SOLD OUT!

SOLD OUT!

SOLD OUT!

SOLD OUT!

SOLD OUT!

SOLD OUT!

http://straffordcap.org/capsc-classic/

